PTO Executive Board Meeting 5-13-16

Mrs. Wright:

Carla:

Coke Fundraiser pros/cons

Other fundraiser ideas (let parents vote?)

Shirt order to be turned in Monday morning

Sonya:

Expense report

Still owe Coke

NOTES

,		

In attendance: Carla McGinnis, Courtney Wright, Mindy Rice, Sonya Phillips.

We want parents to be invited to our meetings every other or every third month to give input or discuss items in the agenda. We are no longer calling the performance nights PTO meetings. First meeting open for parents will be in August.

Coke fundraiser went well considering we only had 70 orders from the whole school. We made enough to cover the majority of 18 chromebooks for the school. We had some minor pickup issues. Parents want a note sent home. Maybe have a shorter pick up window as well.

For fundraiser next spring, we will make a ballot and let parents vote on what they think would work well or be willing to help students sell. Ideas are little caesar's pizza kits, Yankee candles, butter braids, and coke.

Shirt order will be placed Monday and those should be back by May 31st.

Expense report:

Nothing much changed since we have not paid anything major since last update. We still have to pay Coca-Cola.

We did have a good turnout for wacky hair day and banked \$240. (Not including 5th grade) We spent out \$277 for blue moose and \$360 for piccolos during teacher appreciation week. We also spent \$25 for secretary appreciation. Mrs Wright got \$20 meal card from Outback Steakhouse as an appreciation donation for principal's day.

We will continue our PBIS \$1 days to help cover that. PTO has spent out about \$1,300.00 to help fund PBIS this year.

Sawmills got a \$5,000 grant from Lowe's Hardware to get matting under one piece of playground equipment.

Since we do not use the popcorn machine enough to warrant keeping it we are looking into selling it and possibly investing that money in a grill for the school so we don't have to keep borrowing one.